
The NLSA consists of a passionate team of volunteers who are
dedicated to bringing hope and empowerment to children,

adolescents, and adults who stutter, their families, and
professionals, through advocacy and support.

The NLSA is dedicated to advocacy
for people who stutter.

https://nlstuttering.ca

The Newfoundland and Labrador Stuttering
Association (NLSA) is looking for dedicated

volunteers to join our board. 

If you are interested or want to
learn more, reach out to

info@nlstuttering.ca or check
out our website

Contact Us! 

https://nlstuttering.ca/

